



Free Seminar For Back and Neck Pain Sufferers



David Prior M.D.. FAAOS

On Wednesday, May 10, area residents suffering from back and neck pain are invited to attend a free community seminar presented by fellowship-trained orthopaedic spine surgeon David Prior, M.D., FAAOS.

The free educational program will be held at 11 a.m. in the front meeting room of the Salem Community Center, 1098 North Ellsworth Avenue in Salem.

Educational displays will be available for attendees to view beginning at 10:45 a.m., followed by Dr. Prior's presentation at 11 a.m. Dr. Prior will discuss common causes of back and neck

pain and the range of treatment options available, from non-surgical treatments to minimally-invasive procedures.

For more information about the seminar, please call SRMC's PR/Marketing department at 330-332-7439.

About Dr. Prior

Fellowship-trained in spine surgery, Dr. Prior has extensive experience in most minimally-invasive and reconstructive spine procedures. His areas of expertise include back and neck pain; degenerative disc disease; herniated disc; spine fractures; minimally-invasive surgery; revision spine surgery; reconstructive procedures; scoliosis; thoracic and lumbar disease; spinal stenosis; spinal tumors; and most trauma-related spine conditions.

Dr. Prior is affiliated with Salem Regional Medical Center's (SRMC) medical staff and Salem Orthopaedic Surgery. His office is located inside SRMC at 1995 East State Street in Salem. For more information or to schedule an appointment with Dr. Prior, call Salem Orthopedic Surgery at 330-332-7840 or visit www.salemorthopaedicsurgery.com.